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~ Bestoflife.com 
 
Dear Glen Elm Families, 
 

We are well into our first month of school and students are back 

into the regular routines of school. We have been able to add some extra-curricular 
events this year, so they are also off to a great start. Students are excited to be 
participating in volleyball, cross-country, our Student Leadership Council, and other 
activities that we are about to get going. A big thank you to the teachers for 
working beyond their hours to do these activities with students! 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

Treaty 4 Flag Raising Ceremony 

The staff and students at Glen Elm Community School acknowledge that we are part 
of Treaty 4 and we reside in Treaty 4 territory -- the traditional lands of the 
Indigenous Peoples whose land we share. 

We are excited to acknowledge this further with raising the Treaty 4 Flag at our 
school on Wednesday, October 6, 2021. Due to Covid we will be having this 
ceremony live streamed so our classrooms can be a part of such an important event 
at our school. We will also have the link on our website for families to join in as 
well. This link will remain on our website for 30 days so you can watch it when it 
works for you.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder to 
please send a water bottle 
to school with your child. 
We no longer have water 
fountains so they need a 

water bottle for our water 
stations.  

Thank you!! 
 

        

November Conferences 
Just a reminder that student 
conferences will be held on Friday, 
November 19th. They will be virtual 
again this year. We will send out 
sign-up times closer to the date!  



 
SAVE THE DATE 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGM 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 27TH, VIA ZOOM, 6:30PM 

Dear Families, 
 
We are inviting all parents and guardians to grab their coffee/tea and join us for our 
Annual General Meeting on Wednesday, October 27th at 6:30 pm. Our evening will 
start with an introduction to our Glen Elm Staff, followed by an open discussion on 
how your family feels the Covid-19 pandemic has impacted your child(ren). This is 
an excellent opportunity for all of us to connect and support one another through 
this difficult and confusing time. After our discussion, we will continue to our AGM 
agenda. We encourage all who are able to stay to do so, as this is where your SCC 
members will provide you with our plan for the current school year, as well as share 
all that was accomplished last school year. If you have considered joining our SCC 
board, this will be a great time to do so!  
 
We look forward to seeing and connecting with you all! 
 
SCC Board of Directors 

 
 
In the spirit of Thanksgiving, we would like to thank you once again for your 
continued support. We are grateful to be part of the Glen Elm School family. Have a 

blessed Thanksgiving.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                    

 


